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To date, nearly 70 percent of the produced conductor unit lengths have been accepted by the ITER 
Organization. 
 
At a ceremony on 17 September 2015, a plaque was unveiled in the ITER Headquarters at Saint-Paul-
lez-Durance, France to acknowledge the contribution of many different partners in the success of the 
ITER’s longest-lead procurement campaign. “The 11 conductor Procurement Arrangements have 
posed many technical and management challenges, but they have also been an amazing human 
adventure,” says Arnaud Devred, ITER head of Superconductor Systems & Auxiliaries. “I credit many 
people—past and present—for the success of the ITER conductor effort.” 
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